From: monique eggins

To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: No to minimum rates incase
Date: Monday, 19 March 2018 4:20:00 PM

To whom it may concern, | am writing to you today to let you know where | stand with
the clarence valley council and they application for minimum rates increase.

I say NO to a minimum rate increase and would also like the rates to be progressive. It
is unfair that properties with a high valued land pay the same amount as low valued
land. If you look up most of the councils property addresses you would find, they own
high valued properties and are just piggy backing on all the low valued property owners
to pay there share.

Thank you Monique eggins
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